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26 May 1973

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: DDI "'I‘ta'p."A on ‘T,eaks of Narcotics Intelligence -

A g

1. In material ;prov‘i"déd by the DDI on contacts with certain
persons on the White House Staff, there is a 9 September 1972
memorandum from Mr. Helms to Dr. Kissinger relating the
{dentification of a leak to the press as having been in the BNDD.

The memorandum states:in part:

“After noting'that Jack Anderson had a continuing
source for classified documents on narcotics, we
arr'ang’ed-a»tﬁép.so that recipient organizations

of CIA Intel erice-Memoranda (IM) on narcotics
could be identified."

3, This course ofaction was at the initiative of the Directorate -
of Intelligence, without consultation with persons elsewhere in the -
government, except in reporting the results to Dr. Kissinger. It
represents a well-conceived attempt to target on a possible source
of leaks. We doubt that it would be susceptible to misunderstaﬁding
if exposed to publi¢ view, but the fact is that it was something ofan
attempt to trap 'Bo:m'éoné, and it was a part of the general attempt to .
geal off a leak similar to those leading to the "'plumbing operation.

Because of the latter consideration it is noted for the record.,.” 7

- o ' | SIGHED.
. DR o S. D. Breckinridge
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